

Gap Electronic News & Information Exchange Free community e-newsletters serving the Goring Gap

Issue 10, 1 March 2018

View this email in your browser

Welcome to Genie's 'Public Information' newsletter

Public Information reports on important, or sometimes urgent, news relevant to a particular village or cluster of villages. There is no specific publication schedule, as it goes out 'as and when' the information justifies a newsletter. **If you have any important news or information you would like to submit to Genie for consideration, please email it to the editor using news@genienews.org.**

If you like receiving this information and feel that others will benefit, **please forward to others** and encourage them to subscribe. Also, to ensure you consistently receive the e-mails it is suggested that you either 'whitelist' subscribe@genienews.org or add us to your contact list.

More details on Genie newsletters here.



The BIG LITTER PICK in Goring scheduled for Saturday morning has been CANCELLED due to the weather conditions.

The organisers of this event have asked Genie to notify all the volunteers who had signed up for this, or had intended to turn out on Saturday morning, to thank them for their support and to say that a new date will be arranged in due course.

In the meantime - keep warm!

To comment on any of these stories please email <u>mailto:contact@genienews.org</u>
To send in news items, use <u>mailto:news@genienews.org</u>